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DIARY 

Week 7 Term 3 
Mon 29 Aug 

Week 7 Term 3 
Tues 30 Aug 

Week 7 Term 3 
Wed 31 Aug 

Week 7 Term 3 
Thurs 1 Sep 

Week 7 Term 3 
Fri 2 Sep 

Week 7 Term 3 
Sat/Sun 3/4 

Broken Bay 
Athletics 
Carnival, 

Narrabeen 

K-2 Cricket 

Lunch with the 
Stars 

KB & 5M 
Mass, 9:15am  

Peninsula 1,2,3 
Magic 

Workshop, 
Manly Vale, 

7pm 

Police 
Cybersafety visit 

3-6, 11.15am 

Parent Cyber 
Info, Manly  

Father’s Day 
Brekkie and 
Blessing 

Parent 
Reflection 
Group 8.50am 

3-6 Cricket 

Musical Lead 
Rehearsal 

 

Week 8 Term 3 
Mon 5 Sep 

Week 8 Term 3 
Tues 6 Sep 

Week 8 Term 3 
Wed 7 Sep 

Week 8 Term 3 
Thurs 8 Sep 

Week 8 Term 3 
Fri 9 Sep 

Week 8 Term 3 
Sat/Sun 10/11 

K-2 Cricket Kinder 2017 Play 
to Learn Session 
1, 9.15am 

Mass - 60 & 
1G 

Peninsula 1,2,3 
Magic 

Workshop, 
Manly Vale, 

7pm 

 Parent 
Reflection 
Group 8.50am 

Kinder 2017 
Play to Learn 
Session 1, 
9.15am 

3-6 Cricket 

K-6 Assembly 
2.30pm 
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AWARDS 

  
Awards will be given out as follows: 
Please Note FOR THIS WEEK : Friday 26th (Week 6) K-6 assembly at 2:30pm 
 

 

KB 

Matilda B 
Max F 

Maeve G 

2N 

Marlon I 
Scarlett M 

Toby Y 

5ID 

Noa D 
Calista M 

Vincenzo M 

Sport 
Maegan D (4R) 

KP 
John Paul F 
Arianna K 

3KJ 
John B R 
Elissa C 

5M 

Eva C 
Jesse M 
Gypsy T 

Library 

Larissa C (5ID) 
Alex C (5ID) 

1B 
Lukina L 

Eleanor N 
3M 

Domenic C 
Monica G 

6O 
Chiara M 
Lorea Z 

1G 

Lewis F 
Lily M 

Antonio Z 

3PG 

Domenico B 
Sienna C 
Liam C 

6SF 
Max P 
Ellie W 

Drama 
Aila P (3KJ) 

1KD 
Angus B 
Piper C 

4D 

Lucinda B 
Bonnie J 

Pratham V 

4/5/6B 
Mackenzie B 

Joshua W 

2C 

Jonathan B 
Biba D 

Jasmine L 

4R 
Max B 
Levi C 

   

SCHOOL NEWS 

OUR WONDERFUL SCHOOL CAPTAIN 

We are incredibly proud of our school captain, Logan. He has had an amazing month with many successes in 
Athletics, Public Speaking and writing. Our humble student leader represented St John’s at the Northern 
Beaches Public Speaking Competition this week, alongside Kevihn from 6SF. Both boys shared excellent 
speeches around the theme of Social Media. The students from our school have been reciting some of the 
important messages delivered in both speeches. They also were the only two boys at the competition this 
year. We are thrilled to announce that Logan was the overall winner. This means St John’s have won this 
competition two years in a row, following Sophie L from last year. Logan will go on to represent the 
Northern Beaches Cluster at the Broken Bay Public Speaking competition held at St Patrick’s at Asquith.  

Congratulations Logan for all that you do for our school community. We are very proud of you for your 
achievement and humility. You also inspire others to strive for their best.  

Brigitte O’Connell 6O  
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SPIRITUAL NEWS 

Bishop’s Art Prize 

Thank you to everyone who entered the competition.  The teachers had a very tough time narrowing the 
field. Congratulations go to our Finalists in the Bishop’s Art Prize for 2016: 

Kindergarten – Piero V 

Stage 1 – Keeley F, Aurelia B, Victor K-S 

Stage 2 – Olivia S, Vanesa H-R, Carys F 

Stage 3 – Julia M, Jessica C, Miranda B 

The Finalists’ artworks have been sent to the Catholic Schools Office along with entries from all schools in 
the Diocese.  They now have to wait until the end of Week 10 to find out the results! 
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LAST DAY FOR MRS PEARCE 

In a fitting tribute to our much loved school secretary, Mrs Annelise Pearce, we celebrated her seven years 
at St John's by presenting her with the very first Core Values Award having seen her demonstrate each of 
our school values regularly over the years. The staff and children then presented her with a book of 
memories and thank you’s, beautifully and creatively done in 'Post-It Notes'. They followed up the book 
with some special words sung to the tune of Abba's 'SOS'. There were lots of tears and smiles. While Mrs 
Pearce is still with us as a parent, we will miss having her around to look after us all from the school office. 
We wish her every success in her new role at Wenona.  

Temporary arrangements will be in place until we are able to find a suitable replacement for Mrs Pearce.  
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SCHOOL NEWS 

IMAGINE A MUSICAL TICKETS 

Tickets for our upcoming Musical Extravaganza - to be held on 15th 
September - are still available for purchase through the front office. 
Please see below for a copy of the order form. 

Tickets are unallocated, and there is plenty of room for all, so feel free to 
invite grandparents, friends and extended family members. Tickets are 
$15 per person and you do not need to purchase a ticket for St John’s 
students. 

FATHER’S DAY BREAKFAST AND BLESSING 

Donuts for Dads Friday 2nd September 7-9am 

All Fathers and Father figures are invited to be spoilt at our annual 
Father’s Day breakfast. Please join your child for a bacon egg roll, 
donut, and a cuppa. 

It is still possible to place your order for Father’s Day. If 
you haven’t already done so, please fill in the form below 

and return the school office no later than this coming Monday 29th August. 

NORTHERN BEACHES ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 

Good luck to all those who were selected for the Broken Bay carnival (Monday 29 
August at Narrabeen Academy of Sport. 

 

 

 

LIBRARY NEWS 

FATHER VOGT MEMORIAL WRITING COMPETITION 2016 FINALISTS 

Congratulations to all the students who entered the Father Vogt Memorial Writing Competition. The judges 
this year had an especially tough job choosing between so many quality entries. 

Early Stage 1 

Narrative Poem 

Piero V (KB) Piero V (KB) 
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Stage 1 

Narrative Poem 

Nicholas C (2c) Annika H (1KD) 

Claudia G V (2C) Keeley F (1KD) 

Chloe C (2N) Aurelia B (1KD) 

Stage 2 

Narrative Poem 

Hannah H (4D) Camila G V (3PG) 

Carys F (3PG) Carys F (3PG) 

Giselle B (3M) Jade C (4R) 

Stage 3 

Narrative Poem 

Logan C (60) Miranda B (5ID) 

Miranda B (5ID) Julia M (6O) 

Nina W (6O) Ilenia M (5ID) 

Overall Winner Best Piece of Writing 

Isaac B (5M) 

FAMILY LIAISON NEWS 

Did you know that we have some articles from Parenting Guru Michael Grose available on our school webpage for you 
to access anytime? This article about “Raising G Rated Kids in an X Rated world is very relevant to all parents” at St. 
John’s: 

https://www.sjandbb.catholic.edu.au/_uploads/ppage/files/MGRaising%20G-rated%20kids%20in%20an%20R-rated%20world.pdf 
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CANTEEN  

IMPORTANT NOTE: The Canteen is CLOSED every THURSDAY 

W7 Term 3 
29 Aug 

F Costa 

O Marcellino 

W7 Term 3 
30 Aug 

C Campbell  

J McManus  

W7 Term 3 
31 Aug 

P Moore 

T Hawthorne 

 

W7 Term 3 
1 Sep 

 

W7 Term 3 
2 Sep 

G Alessi  

M Paola 

L Oppedisano 

CANTEEN CLOSED 
THURSDAYS 
 
We require 2 volunteers 
each day to operate the 
canteen. 
 
If anyone would like to join 
our group of canteen 
volunteers, click here or 
email Fiona on 
fionacosta3@yahoo.com.au 

Canteen Coordinator:  
Fiona Costa (0409 566 640) 

W8 Term 3 
5 Sep 

H Byrne 

J Kipa 

 

W8 Term 3 
6 Sep 

K Barwell 

B Haroutonian  

W8 Term 3 
7 Sep 

NEED 
HELP 

W8 Term 3 
8 Sep 

 

W8 Term 3 
9 Sep 

N Leventis 

T Collins 
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